ZAYED

CIRCULAR NO: IPHS/18-19/069

7th November, 2018

DIGITAL AWARENESS AND CYBER SAFETY FOR OUR CHILDREN.

Dear Parent,

Our children are digital natives . Technology and social media surround their living environment in the form of digital tools & apps; video games; mobile phones and internet which have their fair share of advantages and disadvantages.

We ,the school body and parent community should work collaboratively to create an awareness on Cyber safety; the safe and beneficial use of digital tools and apps; social media and internet so as to avoid its misuse and negative behavioural impact on our children.

Soliciting your support in safeguarding our children from all sorts of dangers related to technology.

Thanking you,

Educationally Yours,

Mrs Anubha Nijhawan

Principal